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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  

BY DEPUTY M.B. ANDREWS OF ST. HELIER NORTH  

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 12TH FEBRUARY 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Chief Minister advise what plans, if any, he has to implement changes to the Cabinet Office?” 

 

Answer 

 

The new Ministerial team has been in place for less than three weeks and will need to develop a thorough 

knowledge of the current position before reaching conclusions. 

 

The new Council of Ministers will be working with the Chief Executive Officer to understand how the 

Cabinet Office can be most effective and efficient. 

 

 


